
We are about to enter a time of "exciting chaos" at TBC for the next several months. 
We have a design in place and will begin re-modeling and re-branding our children's 

ministry area in early-June. This will be an exciting time, but no doubt will involve 
some chaos as well. Children's ministry will be moving to our Creekside building the 

first Sunday in June. We are hopeful the re-model will be completed by year-end. Our 
adult classes will be moving to Thornton Elementary School (across the street)...stay 
tuned for details on the when and where for adults. "Exciting Chaos" will give us an 

opportunity to demonstrate patience during the re-model phase. To God Be the Glory 
as we continue to impact our communities for His Kingdom!  

FAMILY PALOOZA POSTPONED  
Our Family Palooza that was scheduled for tonight has been postponed  

as Lions Park has been closed due to recent flooding.  

BABY DEDICATION MEETING 
There are 2 opportunities to attend a required meeting for those wishing to 

participate in our baby dedication. Choose either TODAY at 9:30am or Sunday, 
May 7 at 9:30am. Both will be in Loft 4 in the Creekside Center. Baby Dedication 

will be on Mother’s Day, Sunday, May 14. 

PACESETTERS 60+ DAY TRIP  
Our senior ministry, PaceSetters, will be taking a day trip to Waxahachie  

on Saturday, May 20. They’ll be going to Heaven’s Front Porch to see the Old 
South Gospel Singing. Cost is $20 per person. Sign up TODAY at the lobby in 

the foyer! 

TBC ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT  
We are accepting resumes for the role of an Administrative Assistant.  

The position requires proficient skills in Microsoft Office, graphic design,  
data entry, strong people skills, and will support multiple TBC pastoral staff.  

Send resumes to Cindy Young at cindyy@tbcweb.org.  

GRADUATE RECOGNITION SERVICE 
If you’re graduating high school this year, we want to recognize you on May 21 at 
the 9:30 & 11:00 services! You will need to be at the beginning of both services as 

we display pictures, bring you up front, and pray for you.  
Please provide 1 baby or toddler and 1 senior picture for the slide show  

by May 10. Digital pictures can be sent to Leslie Hilliard at leslieh@tbcweb.org.  

WOMEN’S CONNECTION EVENT  
 Ladies, our last connection event for the spring is happening Thursday,  

May 11 at 6:00pm in the Creekside Commons! Join us for "Art Night," a guided 
painting experience. Check out the table in the lobby today for details!  
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Gary DeSalvo          RELENTLESS LOVE #2           April 30, 2017 
Pastor 

THE TOUGH LOVE OF GOD 
Hosea 2:1-23 

The pain of adultery…the pain of unfaithfulness…the pain of rejection…ripped the heart of 
prophet Hosea and it grieves the heart of God when we do the same to Him! 

 the TOUGH LOVE of GOD…2:1-23 

   ______________ LOVE…2:1-13 

   ______________ LOVE…2:14-23 

 the PURPOSE of GOD’S TOUGH LOVE is to ____________ HIS 

____________ CHILDREN! 
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